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Presidents Report 

July was a bit of a quieter month 
for the club while we get through 
the winter blues. Fair not, Spring is 
just around the corner and so is our 
club’s busy period that often happens 
around September, October and into 
November.

At the start of September we have 
our annual AGM, and voting forms 
have been received and processed, 
make sure to get along to our Annual 
wrap up at The Redwood on the 5th 
September at 7.30pm

This year we have had huge growth 
and interest in the club, which is great, 
and I would like to thank our existing 
members and new members for em-
bracing the changes and mixing with 
the new members. Our events have 
had some huge turn outs and I look 
forward to seeing more of you on a 
run soon as the finer weather rolls in 
and winter sports come to an end

Josh Bentham

August 2017

Here is the list of nominees that will 
be voted on, for the coming AGM that 
will be held on Tuesday 5th Sept.

President: Josh Bentham
Vice President: Whare Ward
Secretary: Sarah McKenzie
Treasurer: Richard Croucher
Editor: Cherie Blackwell
Club Captain: Rob Gordon
Committee members: 
Leonie Harris,  Paul Wilkinson, 
Miriam Schnicker,  Justin Peake.

If you cannot attend, but wish to put 
a vote in, please email the club’s email 
address to advise of your vote.

Subs Reminder

Reminder that subs are due by the 
AGM.

The bank account details are: 
Westpac 03-1591-0099827-00

Please ensure your name is in the ref-
erence field when making an online 
payment.



Date: 20th August 2017

Start Time: 10.30am

Start Location:  Redwood Hotel Carpark, 30 Main North Road, Christchurch

Requirements:  Pen, two or more people, sense of humour  
& out of the box thinking!

Approx length of time to do the rally is 1 1/2 to 2 hours (if you are up for it!)

HECC MEMBERS AND THE GENERAL PUBLIC WELCOME

Remember that the mystery is where you end up!!

ARE YOU UP FOR IT?



The Fitz Quiz Night

To help the club raise funds, we held a quiz night 
on the 17th July 2017 at “The Fitz”.

I guess we were all quite glad it was inside, be-
cause it sure wasn’t warm outside in the freezing 
cold. Unfortunately, winter illness’ kept some par-
ticipants away from this club event. But for those 
who turned up, we managed to form six teams 
to enter the quiz. A special mention should go to 
Murray and Jo who did exceptionally well for a 
team of two.

Money was raised by way of an entry fee and a raf-
fle. Therefore, a big “Thanks to our sponsors/help-
ers” The Fitz, Rare Spares, Harman Motors, Mitre 
10 Mega Papanui, Nutrimetics, The Entertainment 
book, Cherie & Craig and Sarah & Whare for donat-
ing prizes towards our raffles. There was a great 
variety of cool prizes to be won. Thanks to some 
big spenders buying up lots of tickets...even I won 
a prize!!

Well done to all teams which participated, and a 
very well done to the team “Old Novices”, for tak-
ing out the night with 84 points. Also, nice work 
to team “Just enough” for winning 2nd place, and 
to “Team Ivy” and “Team Becky” for coming 3rd 
equal. I want a rematch!!

On the flip side, I thought it was a cool club event 
for us to do in the holidays while I’m here to come 
along and I can’t wait to go on more club events 
next time!

Zha’dynya Sutherland...

Final Newsletter

After three years in the role, it is time for me to 
step down as my role as Editor of the Club News-
letter and Website.

Thanks especially to Cherie for providing a tem-
plate which has been awesome to work with, and 
also Ray, Marg, Josh, Sarah and Leonie for the help 
they’ve given to get the monthly newsletter out 
to you, the members of the club.

Special thanks also to the members who have 
written event reports and sent me photos in re-
cent months. It has made my life a lot easier when 
work commitments have prevented me from be-
ing able to attend as many events as I would have 
liked.

Darryl Cowens

Sent in from Sarah as written in The Press.

Holden Display

South Australia’s Holden factory will have a per-
manent exhibition at the National Museum, as the 
manufacturer prepares to end its Australian pro-
duction later this year.

The state’s Minister for Automotive Transforma-
tion Kyam Maher says six replica assembly-line 
stations based on the Elizabeth plant will be sus-
pended from the Museum’s ceiling to celebrate 
the company’s history in the state.





Holden Enthusiasts Club Christchurch is raising funds to keep club subs at an 
affordable price. If you are interested in buying an Entertainment Book for 
yourself, for a gift or maybe for a Mothers’ Day present, click on the link be-
low....

We are raising as much as we can to support our cause, and we need your 
help! Order your NEW 2017 | 2018 Entertainment Book or Entertainment 
Digital Membership now. You'll receive hundreds of valuable offers for every-
thing you love to do, and help our fundraising at the same time!

 

Order your new Entertainment Book before 4 May 2017 and you'll receive six 
printed Early Bird Offers or order an Entertainment Digital Membership and 
your Early Bird Offers will be loaded straight to your phone that you can use 
right away.

LINK

"The Entertainment Book is such a great way to try new 
restaurants. It’s also a great opportunity to help commu-
nity organisations." – Ali

https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/944j111




Classic & Vintage  

Vehicle Display 

Entry $5 per 
display vehicle 
Fundraiser for 

McIver’s Oxford  

Community Men’s Shed 

PUBLIC ENTRY BY GOLD COIN DONATION   School Children Free 

Sunday 1st October  
 

Come on down and join in the fun! 
10am to 2pm, Pearson Park Oval 

Featuring 
 Classic and Vintage Vehicles  - all makes and models. 

 Stalls,  Music, Entertainment and much more…. 
 Numerous Spot prizes for the Display car entries. 

Cancellation:  More FM and the Breeze 

Enquires to: springintooxfordclassiccars@gmail.com  



COMMITTEE

President	 Josh Bentham 027 321 2571

Vice President	 Leonie Harris 027 471 7961

Secretary	 Sarah McKenzie 021 024 92550

Treasurer	 Richard Croucher 021 429 9650

Club Captain	 Rob Gordon 021 0402886

Editor	 Darryl Cowens 027 269 4600

Committee	 Glen Mackle
	 Ralph McMillan
	 Milton Souster
	 Cherie Blackwell
	 Whare Ward (Fuds)

If you have any issues please contact us direct  
we are all willing to answer any questions or talk 

through any questions you may have.

general@holdenclub.co.nz
www.holdenclub.co.nz

FOR SALE

Club Shirts - $62, Polo Shirts - $46, 
Club Stickers - $5, Club Sashes - $20, 
Old “red and white” Club Shirts - $15
	
For more information contact Sarah on 
021 024 92550

New Club Clothing Range:
·         Staple t – $35.00   Block t – $35.00
·         Womens sketch t – $35.00    Kids t – $30.00
·         Youth t – $30.00   Sweatshirt – $60.00
·         Hoodie – $65.00

If you are interested, go into their store at the corner of St Asaph 
Street and Durham Street South, Christchurch Central, (03) 372 1585

This will allow you to check out the colours and styles available, as 
per the above list.

Refer to their website: http://www.ascolour.co.nz/

-1998 VT, $3500. Ash Robinson 0279316266 

- Lots of HR parts - contact Scott Hawkins

- HQ Monaro or project wanted to buy. Contact 
Terry. terry@conc4u.com

		

UPCOMING EVENTS

August
27th	 VCC Daffodil Cancer Run. Run by
	 VCC. Entry $10

September
2nd	 South Canterbury All Australia Day
	 meeting point at Kidman Street, 
	 Rolleston. Entry $10.

3rd	 Petrolhead Breakfast. Meeting at 
	 Highway Inn, Sawyers Arm Road
	 @ 8:30am.

3rd	 Rock N Wheels, Amberley Domain. 
	 From 9am - 4pm

5th	 Monthly Meeting at Redwood Styx
	 Room at 7.30pm

10th	 Interclub Challenge. Slot Cars. 
	 More info to come.

15th-17th	 Kaikoura Hop
		  www.kaikourahop.co.nz

October
3rd	 Monthly Meeting at Redwood Styx
	 Room at 7.30pm

7th - 8th	 Swapmeet VCC grounds, 
	 McLeans Island. 

8th	 Bathurst at Ray’s

8th	 Petrolhead Breakfast. Meeting at 
	 Highway Inn, Sawyers Arm Road
	 @ 8:30am.

14th	 All Oz Car Show Christchurch Cruise

15th	 All Oz Car Show Christchurch.
	 A&P Showgrounds from 10am until 
	 2pm

29th	 HECC Show and Shine

mailto:info@holdenclub.co.nz
http://www.holdenclub.co.nz
http://www.ascolour.co.nz/

